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Tēnā koe  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 13 May 2025 requesting the following information: 
 
I would like a copy of all documents, briefings, meeting minutes or reports about 
Kāpiti Coast Airport, dating from Jan 1, 2025. 
 
On 26 May 2025 you clarified that:  
 
I would like to refine the request to any information pertaining to the future 
development or use of Kāpiti Coast Airport 
 

I can confirm that we have not identified any briefings, meeting minutes or reports 

that fall within the scope of your request.  However, we have identified some email 

correspondence that falls within the scope of your request. Please find attached that 

correspondence.  

Some of the information has been redacted because it is out of scope.  

Some of the information is commercially sensitive and is withheld under section 

7(2)(b)(ii) of the Act. Section 7(2)(b)(ii) provides that Council may withhold 

information in order to protect information where the making available of the 

information would be likely unreasonably to prejudice the commercial position of the 

person who supplied it, or who is the subject of the information. I am satisfied that 

the withholding of this information is not outweighed by public interest considerations 

in section 7(1) favouring release. 

The personal details of some individuals have been withheld from the information 

provided. The decision to withhold this information is made under section 7(2)(a) of 
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the Act which allows for Council to withhold information in order to protect the privacy 

of natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons. I am satisfied that the 

withholding of this information is not outweighed by public interest considerations in 

section 7(1) favouring release. 

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz,  or by post to The Ombudsman, 
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
Kris Pervan 
Group Manager Strategy and Growth  
Te Kaihautū Rautaki me te Tupu    



If you are interested in the attachments which accompany this response, 
please contact us at: informationrequest@kapiticoast.govt.nz 




